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Hello Eugene,  

I wanted to write and thank you and your team for all of the tremendous effort that was put into 
the Investigator Meeting. The meeting was run professionally and with much grace and 
enthusiasm. It was a great success and everyone here at Eagle is excited about the study initiation, 
I think the entire GCT team is an impressive group of talented, intelligent and dedicated people 
and I think the company has a bright future. I also enjoyed meeting the investigators individually 
in their offices. They are a bright group of doctors and I think they will do a good job. Thank you 
for setting that up. Finally, I also want to thank you for all of extra effort you and your team made 
to ensure that I had a very nice time in St. Petersburg. From the moment I arrived until my last 
steps in the airport, GCT made sure that someone was with me to assist me and to guide me and 
that my needs were taken care of. Even more than that, you and your team made sure that I had a 
wonderful time on my first trip to Russia, and I did. This effort too is greatly appreciated. I look 
forward to working with GCT on this study and in future studies.  

Yours,  

 
Vice President, Business Operations  
Eagle Pharmaceuticals, Inc.  
470 Chestnut Ridge Road  
Woodcliff Lake, NJ 07677  
Main: 201.326.5300  
Direct: 201.326.5307  
 

 


